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PUBLIC NOTICE
THE WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL
PROPOSAL TO EXPAND GREEN PARK 

SCHOOL

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with Section 
19(1) of the Education and Inspections Act (2006) and The 
School Organisation (Prescribed Alterations to Maintained 
Schools) (England) Regulations 2013 that the City of 
Wolverhampton Council intends to make the following 
prescribed alteration to:

Green Park School, Green Park Avenue, Bilston, 
WV14 6EH

It is proposed that the capacity of Green Park School be 
permanently increased by 27 places to 174. This 
expansion would take effect from 1 September 2027.

Green Park School is a community school currently rated 
‘Good’ by Ofsted, with a capacity of 147 places. To support 
the proposed increase, an extension to the existing school 
building is planned within the current site to provide the 
necessary additional accommodation.

REPRESENTATION

This notice is an extract from the complete proposal 
document. Copies of the complete proposal can be 
obtained by visiting the consultation page at 
www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/consultations or by request 
by emailing .school.organisation@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Within four weeks of the date of publication of 
these proposals, any person may object to, support, 
or comment on, the proposal by sending them to 
Miss J Heaton, School Organisation Officer, City of 
Wolverhampton Council, 1st Floor Civic Centre, 
St Peter’s Square, Wolverhampton, WV1 1RL or by email 
to  and school.organisation@wolverhampton.gov.uk
should be received no later than 12 October 2025. 

Dated 15 September 2025


